THE WESLEYAN BIBLE COMMENTARY

November 14,1966

PLAN AND PURPOSE

SIX VOLUMES

EVANGELICAL PRACTICAL

EXPOSITIONAL

HOMILETICAL

DEVOTIONAL

WESLEYAN

EDITORIAL BOARD

CHAS. W. CARTER, MA., Th.M.
CHAIRMAN AND GENERAL EDITOR
4308 S. WIGGER STREET
MARION, INDIANA

RALPH EARLE, Th.D.

NEW TESTAMENT EDITOR

W. RALPH THOMPSON, Th. D. OLD TESTAMENT EDITOR

LEE HAINES, B.D.
ASSOCIATE EDITOR

PUBLISHERS

WM. B. EERDMANS
PUBLISHING COMPANY
GRAND RAPIDS, MICHIGAN

ADVISORY BOARD

PAUL S. REES, D.D.
L. R. MARSTON, Ph.D.
HUGH H. BENNER, D.D.
R. S. NICHOLSON, D.D.
PAUL F. ELLIOTT, D.D.
EVERETT ATTELL, D.D.
GEORGE F. FAILING, D.D.
PAUL P. PETTICORD, D.D.

CONTRIBUTORS

FROM

ANDERSON CHURCH OF GOD
EVANGELICAL UNITED BRETHREN
FREE METHODIST
FRIENDS
METHODIST
MISSIONARY CHURCH ASSOCIATION
CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE
PILGRIM HOLINESS
WESLEYAN METHODIST

Dear Brother Harris:

Your letter of November 9 is at hand and I reply.

I am in receipt of your paper THE NEW MORALITY IN HISTORICAL PERSPECTIVE, or as you have otherwise named it. Thank you.

I note that you plan to revise this paper. I have not yet read it, though I heard you give it at ATS. I should have no objection to waiting until December for your revision. However, I got the impression when takling with the WTS Executive Committee at Wilmore that you men were anxious to have the bulletin printed and available this year at the very earliest possible date. I have already written for figures on this bulletin and of course if they can do it at an early date we shall have to have the edited material to them just as soon as possible. In fact some of the material has already been edited by me and sent on to the other men to read. If on the other hand you men of the exectutive committee are not in a hurry for this material then we might wait. Please let me know your wishes in the matter.

I also received the bulletins in today's mail. As I understand these to be \$1.00 each I am enclosing herewith my personal check for the 25 WTJ at \$1.00 for the amount of \$25.30, including postage. As best I could read the stamps the package had one 25 cent stamp and one 5cent stamp. Thank you for same.

Yes, I have a letter from Dr. Stephen Paine stating that our pannel on the New Morality is to be given after dinner on the evening of December 26. I do not find myself too happy about this time for the pannel as I doubt that I can have Christmas with my family and be there in time for the pannel-certainly not if I should drive through. However, I shall see what comes of the item.

It was good to see you at the WTS meeting at ATS. May the Lord richly bless you and greatly use you in His service.

Cordially yours in Christ

Chas. W. Carter